
 

Welcome to North Olmsted United 
Methodist Church! 

 

Sixth Sunday of Easter/Memorial Day Weekend 
May 25, 2025   

 
 

 
Today Is Teacher Appreciation Day! 

 
Thank you so very much to our talented and dedicated Sunday School teachers... Craig Mueller and Claudia 
Taller...who faithfully taught our Adult Sunday School class this year and worked hard to offer compelling 
studies and wonderful fellowship time to our congregation! Thank you, Craig and Claudia! Your time and 
service are very much appreciated! We hope you both enjoy some well-deserved rest this summer!  
 
 

Nehemiah Mission “Bread on Bridge” Meal Volunteers Needed:  June 3, 2025 

 

The church will be serving our quarterly meal at Nehemiah Mission on June 3rd.  Seven to eight volunteers are 

needed at various times from 12:00 – 4:00 pm.  There is a sign-up sheet on the table in Fellowship Hall.  For 

this meal only, Jean Scothon will serve as the coordinator.  Please see her if you have questions. 

 
  

 
 
One of the outcomes of the joint leadership meeting last Monday evening with Rockport UMC was the 
establishment of new worship times beginning on Sunday, July 6th.   
 

Rockport: 8:30 am and 9:30 am  NOUMC: 11:00 am 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

This month we will be 
collecting condiments and 
salad dressing.  Please 
place in green box in   
Fellowship Hall.  

New Worship Time Established:  Starting July 6th 
  



 

Pastor Tenille on EOC “Storyboard” 
 

#BeUMC 

 
Storyboard: Faith Witness Transformation 
Episode 58 “My Call Story: Pastor Tennille Power” 

 
 

Storyboard: Faith Witness Transformation is a podcast highlighting ministries across the East Ohio Conference 
of The United Methodist Church that are transforming lives locally, nationally, and globally. Produced twice-a-
month by EOC Communications, each podcast episode focuses on one of the core values of the #BeUMC 
campaign: Disciple Making; Belonging & Inclusion; Influence, Connection & Impact; and Experience of God 
through The United Methodist Church. 

In Episode 58 “My Call Story: Pastor Tennille Power” ‘the pastor of Elyria First United Methodist Church shares 
from the heart about the process she went through answering Gods’ call into ministry. 

“I consider myself an ecumenical ball. I have United Methodist roots, and I have roots in the United Church of 
Christ, and I have roots in Catholicism,” Power said. 

She has answered calls from God throughout her life that have led to different occupations and experiences 
and eventually to seminary. 

“I believe all of us have a call. We all have a calling to do something for the work for the Kingdom of God. I 
think sometimes the challenge with clergy and those discerning is that we believe our call is just set. No, your 
call is big and global, but your assignment is for a season,” Power stated. 

https://open.spotify.com/episode/2EIGpRnypYrgpOvlnmPkJU?si=Ion-fLD6SXKs0adWVhvucA  

 

This Week’s Happenings 
 

“Isaiah” Bible Study: Tuesday, May 27, 7:30 pm, Conversation Café 

Free Community Meal:  Thursday, May 29, 4:30-5:30 pm, Fellowship Hall 

Seventh Sunday of Easter/Ascension Sunday: Sunday, June 1, 10:30 am, Sanctuary 

https://open.spotify.com/episode/2EIGpRnypYrgpOvlnmPkJU?si=Ion-fLD6SXKs0adWVhvucA

